
Cribden House School Council      Meeting Date: 28.4.22     Time: 9.15-9.45am 

School Council Minutes 

Present: Children: HL (Lightbulbs), MC (Fireworks), JM (Shooting Stars), JH (Fireflies), JC 

(Sunshine), CT (Moonbeams), AH (Glow Worms), JT (Phoenix) 

Absent: LB (Alpha’s) (due to a School trip) 

 

Staff: JC 

Governor: Mr Pilling  

 

1. JC welcomed the new council members and introduced herself and Mr Pilling to the group. JC 

also asked all children to take turns to introduce themselves to the group. Mr Pilling explained 

what his role involves in School. JC explained how important the children’s role was and 

discussed expectations (recapped our school values including British Values and how we can 

demonstrate these within our meetings). 

 

2. JC and NP explained to the children that all the wonderful achievements like the board games 

from Dave Kay, the positive tree in the hall, Children in Need day etc all happened because of 

the Children in the School Council. One child said they are so proud to be here.  

 

3. JC asked the children present if they would be brave enough to stand at the front of 

assembly and represent the School Council. All Children said yes.  

 

4. JC said how lovely it was to see the children wearing the School Council Badges and said that 

it will help other children to identify them, I explained that they may find their friends come 

to them with ideas and it the councillor’s job to bring those ideas to the meetings. JC 

encouraged use of the School Council book as it also showcased what we have achieved in 

pervious terms. Please can all children visit Mrs Maudsley to have their photo taken at some 

when suitable.  

 

5. JC said well done for those children who have designed and made Fairy Doors for our Forest, 

some children mentioned they have seen them already.   

6.  

A.O.B  

CT mentioned she would like to raise money for a charity for people who need help. The 

children said they are really happy to be a School Council member and were happy they 

received votes off their peers.  

 

If you have any ideas or suggestions for the Council, please let me or a child from your class 

know.  

 

Please note the School Council meetings will be held once a month unless there is a special 

occasion to organise. The meetings will be held on the first Thursday of each month. With the 

next one being…  

Next meeting date: 2nd June at 9.15am-9.45am 

 

 


